November 15, 2024

We would like to inform the public that, effectively immediately, we will no longer be accepting
applications for Expert Witnesses. We are currently in the process of reviewing all applications
and will reach out to all applicants with a decision soon.

We deeply appreciate the interest and effort shown by those who have previously applied, and
we thank you for your understanding. Should there be any changes or new opportunities in the
future, we will provide an updated announcement.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Jameelah Richardson-Abakah

Executive Assistant

Maryland State Board of Dental Examiner
SGHC-Benjamin Rush Building

55 Wade Avenue/Tulip Drive

Catonsville, MD 21228



